Letter from the Deputy Prime Minister
to local authority leaders, mayors and
chief executives of local authorities:
Building the homes we need

The Deputy Prime Minister Angela Rayner has written to local authority
leaders, Metro Mayors and chief executives about the government’s plan to
build the homes the country needs.
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